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November 5, 2024 

Donna Kwan, CPA, CA 
Regulatory Finance Manager 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
dkwan@ntpower.ca 

Dear Donna Kwan: 

Re: Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (NT Power) 
Application to Consolidate Deferral and Variance Accounts 
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0309 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated October 29, 
2024, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your 2024 Consolidation of 
Deferral and Variance Accounts application and will now commence the processing of 
your application. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 

By letter dated November 4, 2024, NT Power confirmed that the documents it has filed 
in support of the above referenced application do not include any personal information 
(as that phrase is defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act) 
that has not otherwise been redacted.  

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Dana Wong, Senior Advisor, 
Regulatory Accounting at 416-440-7719 or dana.wong@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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